
 

 

Church Hill Infant School  
Church Hill Road, Thurmaston, Leicester   LE4 8DE 

Tel: (0116) 269 2083 Fax: (0116) 2692090        
e-mail: admin@churchhill-inf.leics.sch.uk  

website: www.churchhillinfants.co.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs M Bulsara 

 

            

29 October 2015 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 1 Cinema Trip - Monday 16 November 
 
As part of the Film Festival Season, we have arranged for all the children in Year 1, 
to visit the Odeon cinema in Loughborough. The trip will take place on Monday 16 
November and they are going to see ‘Dolphin tale 2’. 
 
The children will leave school at 9.10 am and be away for all of the morning. On this 
occasion they will have lunch when they return to school, so could you please send 
your child with a packed lunch, including a drink on this day. 
 
This is a highly subsidised trip and the cost of the cinema tickets is deducted. 
However, to cover the cost of the coaches we are asking for a voluntary 
contribution of £3.10 per child to fund this unique experience. Please use our 
online system, ParentPay, to make your payment by Friday 13th November 
2015. 
 
PLEASE NOTE: IT WILL BE UNFORTUNATE IF THIS TRIP HAS TO BE 
CANCELLED DUE TO INSUFFICIENT PARENTAL CONTRIBUTIONS. WE HOPE 
YOU CAN SUPPORT THE SCHOOL SO THAT ALL CHILDREN CAN BENEFIT 
FROM THIS ONE-OFF OPPORTUNITY. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
 

 
 
M Bulsara 
Headteacher 


